
 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, we do not hold a current Flow Monitoring Report for 

this site.  If flow monitoring equipment is installed in the outlet, 

we may be able to provide an older dated report on request. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Recruitment Team on 

08085 949596 or email enquiries@starpubs.co.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


